
Personal submarine tested at
Lake Tahoe
The DeepFlight Dragon is being tested at Lake Tahoe.

The personal submarine was assembled in Richmond, with initial
tests in the salt water. Tahoe was selected as the deep-water
dive location.

According  to  company  officials,  one  of  the  biggest  new
features on the Dragon is the ability for it to hover.

The company’s website says, “As the pilot in a boundless sea,
you have the freedom to chart your own course and explore a
piece of the planet no human has seen before.”
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